Dear (senator’s name)

I would like to express my concern about HR 803 and subsequent bills S455 HR999. These bills would severely limit recreational activities WA citizens would be able to do on these PUBLIC lands. I hope you talk to your constituents about how they feel about turning all of this land into a part of the National Parks which will create extreme restrictions in regards to how the public can use the lands before voting on this bill. I will be alerting as many people as I can as to how this bill, while sounding nice, will actually be taking away lands for us to use. Please VOTE NO on these bills. 

Thank you,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your name
